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Welcome to the second edition of Beyond the Stripes, a quarterly e-newsletter produced by the
North Allegheny School District. Beyond the Stripes highlights District initiatives and features
useful information to help NA Tiger families to succeed beyond the classroom.
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School Start Times & Grade
Weighting Survey

During the 2016-17 school year, the North
Allegheny School District began a process of
identifying areas that contribute to student
stress. As a result, school start times and
grade weighting were two key factors identified
as contributors to student stress. The District
has developed a plan to Tackle Student Stress,
which includes reviewing both of these factors.  

Two public forums were held on November 9,
2017 and November 13, 2017 to provide the
community an opportunity to learn more about
these topics. At these meetings, a presentation
about some of the options the District is
considering was followed by a question and
answer session that included sleep researchers
and medical professionals, as well as

admissions counselors from regional colleges. Click here to watch the November 9 forum. 

It is critical to the District that students, parents/guardians, and staff members provide
input on these topics so that the best solution for North Allegheny students can be
identified. Please note that that no final decisions related to either topic have been
reached. Feedback from the NA community will provide important information toward future
decisions. Click here to view the timeline for the remainder of this process. 

A survey created by Hanover Research was emailed to all parents/guardians, 5-12

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NfnHcHydBUcknQ-p72lwdCzG5zjWoeDzB3f8wBwcQI_zuwE8hx03zYnYiTL3Ur50-pGffhq3Kw3z0ZyIozvBNO5ZxLmcUAgeu5PmANxh4XLvBrQx3JjRw8ei98tRbn38UidYsS11s1UCwmPTYjmuLWY8OrYLljpscPPv-1eo-ITjhI8NwXYa10LwumQ-kcU3ovhyV2ni5gTfuifQBqud5S0T3yyeapMYKV0tLlhCDto=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NfnHcHydBUcknQ-p72lwdCzG5zjWoeDzB3f8wBwcQI_zuwE8hx03zYnYiTL3Ur501e2JXIiTPTaOkusDdFDtGIZ3E5JoyuQivE-n3VXpNbrJrpoGU7ODzKvMcCCDZY-P8c82PtdCGABHb2gZpbBTFWP_uFXhbzdnN2asH-UlW1SPIHlohnWPDyjEQgrf_xuMf4irU6wsWJOGxrwgyAda60uUT5rJIjP8&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NfnHcHydBUcknQ-p72lwdCzG5zjWoeDzB3f8wBwcQI_zuwE8hx03zcQ28qzgYQLyYX7vCR5T6cHocKl5SOmgyrxtXqVyV24pySaCKXny8lvbZRorlXWXB8y6NXYa-KKnB7CHEA7_khVrOOjJPBwPdOuUG4L7QrXL_YdLT-MPaCkVaHPOomHBTn5Bd4Enytd95hx0UPY-k_WDYnotQi_Cuub7_HbeNI3GYdKTyN9AW-k=&c=&ch=


students, and staff members at 4:25 p.m. on November 14 and will be accessible until
November 22, 2017 at 5 p.m. If you would like more information about these topics prior to
completing the survey, please go the North Allegheny School District's Tackling Student
Stress webpage.  

Electronic Devices and Sleep

As our community discusses the
importance of a good night's sleep for our
students, we understand that the role of
electronic devices can have an impact on
the amount and quality of sleep that our
students receive.  Many of our students
have smartphones of their own, and Focus
2020 provides opportunities for students to
utilize academic technology in the home as
well as at school.  We would like to remind
our families of the suggestions that can be
found on the Focus 2020 webpage. 

Set expectations
Regularly share your expectations with your child about accessing only appropriate sites and
content, as well as being a good person when online. Understand that your child's use of many
technologies (such as iPads, video game systems, and cell phones) likely gives your child the
ability to connect to unfiltered public wireless networks (such as local businesses, by picking up
a neighbor's wireless signal, or connecting to the Internet through cell phone service). Therefore,
it is important to maintain regular, open dialogue about Internet use and access. 

Monitor & limit screen time
Experts suggest having teens surf the Internet in a central place at home, such as the kitchen or
family room, rather than away from adult supervision or behind a closed door. Technology can be
a great tool and resource, but also has the potential to be a big distraction. Help your child learn
to focus on completing tasks or assignments first before spending time on games, and social
networking. Teaching today's children how to manage multiple sources of information and
potential distractions is a critical life skill, one best learned before moving on to post-secondary
education or the workplace.

Put the electronic devices to bed, but not in the bedroom
Parenting experts suggest parking all technology devices - from cell phones and video games to
iPads and laptops - in a common spot overnight to discourage late night, unmonitored use and
sleep disruption. Don't allow your child to sleep with the iPad, laptop or cell phone.

Understand the impact of light from devices
Research has indicated that the bright light emitted by electronic devices, including television,
smartphones, and iPads and laptops may affect the ability of children and adults to get to sleep
early enough, and to get quality sleep.  For parents who are concerned about the impact that
blue light may have, the Technology Services department has developed instructions for enabling
Night Shift for iPads and Night Light on Windows laptops.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NfnHcHydBUcknQ-p72lwdCzG5zjWoeDzB3f8wBwcQI_zuwE8hx03zQAvQM4JuIhcSim0I9jH1q_9szr8B8wfI2e3dgcqYwavB8wS8FkGZ58o-MnNVMCv7xbTuYL9tPEeEvFgOTJ_pcDBSnFOJ42AQlcWhGe8Pu3H39pJ591Xvt2OQfOxZjrgmP8js8cKk4h3hkuXcEq0zC2jJeg-7Tz3Lg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NfnHcHydBUcknQ-p72lwdCzG5zjWoeDzB3f8wBwcQI_zuwE8hx03zYnYiTL3Ur50Eec-VAstItm--0S0VsWQrrcjLsXBxKK8WNlAz5G0WBMBllMQl7pyiChxQoF9ULv4jhMziYRm134Y1wWo-oaItEWOMLUmxqlNcbUG8ZQDbKsHm1qRyV6mkU2waKtnH7grJIF1-pqXKWM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NfnHcHydBUcknQ-p72lwdCzG5zjWoeDzB3f8wBwcQI_zuwE8hx03zYnYiTL3Ur50U8VyAVKN-Tv5DMilANqmMyEKW1ZIs7B_BZl_ycpt7j8bhz9K7lr9Ize-mZakJd1tR9GabaSxSsOg702JS3OI5xuJ2fu17bqqpYKwhsVDyQ3rcb2oaoClhJ3lK6Qvuu02pqU5OOMNmmQKzUc23UdJg5dTu-KOk9WHiqD3bQ-WiTg4u3rjmMnvxQOrFP5Aq-v1_xghGRGEEjs5w45v5xQRHQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NfnHcHydBUcknQ-p72lwdCzG5zjWoeDzB3f8wBwcQI_zuwE8hx03zYnYiTL3Ur5028rIAJ1mglR3W1h-DDqq2sRFNeM7nwwlgT6hM4rsxwoiZYFnGpamH3d-N-MqXVlLGaWydyQ1xusWIxpATQq2sBg7rPrcEkM-ZTc8s9yebnI3hTW71zztIB8r4_EV4JyFDyacbbN6zycZ153xz1dK5BEd2uNibzRNjKCNQ5gf_A0oKHZsZyYP5EhwH5_39QLZIrB_ueGt3FRBrwbT0F1qtkVTrPcicFx1YzrS4yEz1RI=&c=&ch=


Free Monthly Digital Boot Camp for Parents

Interested in learning more about the best practices for digital citizenship? NA has teamed
up with CCAC, North Hills School District, and the Northland Library to provide a free
monthly Digital Boot Camp for Parents series. Click here for more information on this free
resource.

Healthy Habits to Practice at Home

As the District continues to explore options to ensure
our students are happy and healthy, there are many
steps that families can implement at home to ensure
children are provided with the fundamentals of a
healthy childhood. Take a moment to review some of
these easy steps that you can implement in your
home.

Spend time playing board games with your
children
Put away the electronics and turn off the television at dinnertime
Drop what you're doing when your kids get home from school and talk to them
Use car time to talk to your kids instead of catching up on phone calls or listening to
music
Replace junk food with fruits and vegetables

If your kids are picky and don't like fruits or vegetables, try making a smoothie and
throwing in some fresh spinach leaves

2018-2019 School Calendar Approved

At the November 15 Regular Meeting, the School Board voted
to approve the 2018-2019 School Calendar. Click here to view
the calendar. 

Radon Testing

The safety and well-being of our students and staff will always be our number one priority here at
North Allegheny. The District believes it's crucial to be proactive in terms of testing for harmful
agents that may negatively impact the health of our stakeholders. 

Lead tests were recently conducted on drinking sources in the District's buildings. The results

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NfnHcHydBUcknQ-p72lwdCzG5zjWoeDzB3f8wBwcQI_zuwE8hx03zcQ28qzgYQLyYX7vCR5T6cHocKl5SOmgyrxtXqVyV24pySaCKXny8lvbZRorlXWXB8y6NXYa-KKnB7CHEA7_khVrOOjJPBwPdOuUG4L7QrXL_YdLT-MPaCkVaHPOomHBTn5Bd4Enytd95hx0UPY-k_WDYnotQi_Cuub7_HbeNI3GYdKTyN9AW-k=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NfnHcHydBUcknQ-p72lwdCzG5zjWoeDzB3f8wBwcQI_zuwE8hx03zYnYiTL3Ur50-SG8zscXuI2udN1W8VHrFKnP69Z_bPNmO_dLPTPTX8gnlG_Y6IdiQFCu787z5puWrv8dW7DYuAzk0cyHgGd191AceP10BiQkIfYRT8OoCXHsPNRfWr-GFWfzJPGs6nimeYG3X_9fEzflR3GWDKsCCoBlHsmvrzbYwxOZoHyfG37R4vsiGgWmbOndd3_9IkCIl0VTnRcOafY3UxJfiRZG-OAaToSJCuXtC-EzyJEyb-o=&c=&ch=


showed that no drinking fountains or sinks are anywhere near the EPA action level of 20 ppm,
with the majority of test results yielding 2.00 ppm or less.
 
In an effort to continue the proactive approach to health and wellness within the District, radon
tests will be conducted in each building starting in November and continuing through February.
These tests are made possible through the Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection
in conjunction with the American Lung Association.
 
The tests are 5 inch by 4 inch flat plastic wrapped packages with charcoal inside. The tests will
be placed in rooms on the ground floors of buildings for two days while the rooms are occupied.
There is nothing hazardous or toxic in the detector; however, detectors are not to be moved,
disturbed, or otherwise tampered with during the testing process.  
 
Once again, this is simply a proactive measure to ensure the long-term well-being of our students
and staff. 

Website Accessibility

The North Allegheny School District is committed to providing equal access to all individuals,
including those with disabilities, seeking information on our website. The District, in evaluating
and planning for accessibility, will comply with the standards of the World Wide Web
Consortium's Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) 2.0 Level AA and the Web
Accessibility Initiative Accessible Rich Internet Applications Suite (WAI-ARIA) 1.0, where
applicable for web-based content.
 
To comply with the Americans with Disabilities Act and the 1973 Rehabilitation Act, North
Allegheny School District makes its website more accessible to people with disabilities through
a variety of techniques. We use alternative text with photos and images, tags within PDFs,
closed captions for videos embedded on the site, and a consistent page structure and headline
hierarchy.
 
We check the site with various evaluation tools, and we provide feedback to our web host when
special coding needs to be updated. Our web host, SchoolWires/Blackboard is committed to
providing a platform that meets Section 508 requirements and Level AA conformance to WCAG
2.0.
 
For more information on website accessibility, please visit northallegheny.org/accessibility.

North Allegheny School District | www.northallegheny.org

STAY CONNECTED WITH NA

By unsubscribing from this email, you will not receive future emails 
from the North Allegheny School District, including Tiger News and other emails

pertaining to your student's education

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NfnHcHydBUcknQ-p72lwdCzG5zjWoeDzB3f8wBwcQI_zuwE8hx03zYnYiTL3Ur50271EYfpm6_gDbhE_0kB-L50WMBAAie3dGKSLZN1dniVlZwXhrj3cnJc56nXuzrqq4hERZJt-fCcXMslQM8aayn3hn8uS829vHQ54lIeJJto-EniveuRIP-sYhZIdcFk-_ydtEqaMLqI=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NfnHcHydBUcknQ-p72lwdCzG5zjWoeDzB3f8wBwcQI_zuwE8hx03ze6pAFxEf3Cs4SlYKS8vicEwyieXH0vRHGF_yRWgGOdMZrS3EM8VB6_o6lMaBau97I6K0clOtSnE-3zCz8F-CvYfSsGcPyCMTi_f80m_moeWBdusQOmGBubXIxZAJlIq_mmYPGS0vLTlG_Gk6_68Elw=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NfnHcHydBUcknQ-p72lwdCzG5zjWoeDzB3f8wBwcQI_zuwE8hx03zcQ28qzgYQLyNx0cIL35PXFmryUUW83RwhG0XeL7BD_SrnSISstdaP1OPCHI5U9Dno8cCRBfUs4dQxUeCKmifB6yu-0spTmCRshzBxoMvV3PH4e2IgE9Oq6vpPaIx9QtRZlnExLHF1t_bieQ06nJmPA=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NfnHcHydBUcknQ-p72lwdCzG5zjWoeDzB3f8wBwcQI_zuwE8hx03zcQ28qzgYQLyKP_u3kZnf0RgyBVudY0fm2h_tGHE1tsWeNrMMxUjuHMMHSUy83m6SeJ3AkGkBZ3Y-wiPZVScPSzeqnYYB8zhd1n5pnplV_CWZKZ-xe_JJP73AwlTeHmugg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NfnHcHydBUcknQ-p72lwdCzG5zjWoeDzB3f8wBwcQI_zuwE8hx03zYnYiTL3Ur508MqVGu0trsZMoAhy_xsLeHxwI8klK2oXmlo_5qbKIqkyb1BGnIoEuQbMiT81UyzWTXlIVEqhRIV-B2y88mzIi1XLHmQ_j4DqwPNUbYWXj6Tz7ASEY5BdBU_UlWzMDjC8fa6owhbeotm8puH6LR4kzRRS4_rUNTMCkKpCneQ2Tyo=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NfnHcHydBUcknQ-p72lwdCzG5zjWoeDzB3f8wBwcQI_zuwE8hx03zcQ28qzgYQLyYZlanwY9ZrqZFxhKyEqWcFxt1wZ9B_Iyouk6N-Kk9P30fiJxHFnQonxAbf5_HsDfbxwPN7JDa9AZvHF6rEZl0g34tuu6gDPlPgOHf2VlPKnqwY246dgIpA==&c=&ch=

